
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Amy Lam, Town Clerk     

From: Danielle Boudreau, IWWA Agent   

Date: April 29, 2024     

 

Re: Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency Commission May 1, 2024, Meeting Cancelled     

__________________________________________________________________________________     

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency (IWWA),   

scheduled to take place on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, has been cancelled.     

The next meeting is scheduled to take place on June 5, 2024.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC:    IWWA Members     

   Jason Bowsza, First Selectman     

 IWWA Staff    
 


